
Roy Den Hollander 
545 East 14th Street, 1 OD 
New York, NY 10009 

Dear Mr. Hollander: 

U.S. Department of Justice 
Executive Office for Immigration Review 

Office of the Chief Immigration Judge 

5107 Leesburg Pike, Suite 2500 
Falls Church, Virginia 22041 

July 27, 2017 

We received your letter dated May 1, 2017. However, we are unable to take action on your 
concerns at this time. 

This office handles complaints about immigration judge misconduct. Your message does not 
specifically allege that an immigration judge has engaged in misconduct, and following a 
complete review of your concerns, we have determined that no judicial misconduct occurred. 
Accordingly, this matter is considered closed. 

Sincerely, 

Conduct and Professionalism Unit 
Office of the Chief Immigration Judge 

~-- -~-- ~-----~----


